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I am a parent of a child that attends first grade at Gresham Arthur Academy. I chose 

a charter school because of the tight community and the wonderful teachers and the 

curriculum. My daughter is thriving in the school and really loves being a part of this 

community. I have witnessed the last two years a shortage of supplies and needs 

that are not being met. This only hurts our children. Please bless us with more 

funding! 

 

 


